
All immigration advisers MUST be licensed with the Immigration Advisers Authority 

(IAA), unless they are exempt.  Please note that Immigration New Zealand may 

refuse to process your application if you have received advice from an unlicensed 

immigration adviser. 

 

See the Immigration Advisers Authority www.iaa.govt.nz for more information on 

licensed advisers and exemptions 

 

New Zealand Lawyers provide immigration advice and are exempt from licensing 

under the Immigration Advisers Licensing Act 2007. For more information and to 

view the register of immigration lawyers, go to the New Zealand Law Society 

website www.lawsociety.org.nz 
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